
Item 88 

Traffic in Rugeley Town Centre 

Background 

At the July Full Council meeting, officers and Cllrs from Staffordshire County Council were in 

attendance to discuss the state of paving in the town centre and the problems associated 

with delivery vehicles accessing the town.   

The current arrangements meant that there was little opportunity to prosecute those drivers 

who continued to drive through the town and deliver to retail units despite there being rear 

access to almost all of the shops in Rugeley. 

Consideration 

Cllrs to feedback on information that has come to light since the last meeting and inform the 

meeting. 


